


Appendix 

HCC (Opex) 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2-December-2022-
Advice-to-Hutt-City-Council-Regarding-Three-Waters-Operating-Expenditure-for-the-2023-
24-Annual-Plan-PAGE-1-OF-6.pdf 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2-Feb-2023-
Supplementary-advice-to-Hutt-City-Council-regarding-Three-Waters-Operating-Expenditure-
for-the-2023.24-Annual-Plan.pdf 

HCC (Capex) 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/2-December-2022-
Advice-to-Hutt-City-Council-Regarding-Three-Waters-Capital-Expenditure-for-the-2023-24-
Annual-Plan.pdf 

PCC (Opex) 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/16-February-2023-
Supplementary-advice-to-Porirua-City-Council-regarding-Three-Waters-Operating-
Expenditure-for-the-2023-24-Annual-Plan.pdf 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/22-December-2022-
Advice-to-Porirua-City-Council-Regarding-Three-Waters-Operating-Expenditure-for-the-
2023-24-Annual-Plan-PAGE-1-OF-7-v2.pdf 

WCC (Opex) 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/5-December-2022-
Advice-to-Wellington-City-Council-Regarding-Three-Waters-Operating-Expenditure-for-the-
2023-24-Annual-Plan.pdf 

https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/assets/Reports-and-Publications/16-December-2022-
2023.2024-Operating-Expenditure-Annual-Plan-disscussion.pdf 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Friday 16 June 2023 
 
OIA IRO-400 
Name:
Email: @gmail.com  
 
Kia ora

Official information request regarding extra funds requested from owner councils for the 
2023/24 financial year. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Tuesday 18 April 2023. You requested 
us to advise, in dollar terms, how much extra funds we have requested from each Council in 
the area covered by Wellington Water for the 2023/2024 year. i.e. for example $5.6m from 
Porirua City Council. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full.  
 
The information you requested is in the Appendix of this letter and we sincerely apologise 
for the time it has taken to provide you with this information.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

Group Manager, Network Strategy and Planning 
 

 

 

 

 

 






